
From: Wan, Fong
Sent: 6/13/2011 1:12:08 PM
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Tom Georgis'

(Tom.Georgis@solarreserve.com)
Cc: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); Bloom, Jerry R. (JBloom@winston.com);

Michael.Picker@gov.ca.gov (Michael.Picker@gov.ca.gov); kedson@caiso.com 
(kedson@caiso.com); Banks, Juliane (juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov); Ferron, Mark J. 
(mark.ferron@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: Re: Availability for a meeting tomorrow afternoon at CPUC

Michael:

I would very much like to attend.

Unfortunately, PG&E's Finance Committee of the Board takes place tomorrow from 
2:00 to 3:45. I cannot miss this board meeting.

Can we explore scheduling a meeting starting at 4:00 or 4:30 tomorrow?

Thanks very much!

Fong

From: Tom Georgis [mailto:Tom.Georgis@solarreserve.com]
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2011 11:38 AM 
To: Colvin, Michael
Cc: michael.picker@gov.ca.gov; Wan, Fong; Bloom, Jerry R.; Fitch, Julie A.; KEdson@caiso.com; 
Ferron, Mark J.; Banks, Juliane
Subject: Re: Availability for a meeting tomorrow afternoon at CPUC

Michael. Thank you for arranging. The time works for me.

Tom Georgis 
Senior Vice President 
SolarReserve

On Jun 13, 2011, at 11:36 AM, "Colvin, Michael" <roich3el.colyin@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Hi ail

I am trying to organize a meeting tomorrow afternoon to discuss the RA import issue
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that has come up between PG&E and SolarReserve. Commissioner Ferron would like 
to meet with the appropriate folks from Solar Reserve, PG&E, CAISO and relevant 
CPUC staff tomorrow. This is coming from a call from the Governor's office from over 
the weekend and apparently some DOE money is in play as well.

Please let me know if 2PM tomorrow (6/14) is a good time. Please forward on to 
anyone else who should be included that I may have omitted.

Many thanks 
- Michael

Michael Colvin
Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 355-5484
michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov
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